COMMUNICATION - C76
Council — July 15, 2020
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 35, Items 4 & 5

-----Original Message-----

From: celestina malfara

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 10:06 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] File OP.20.001/ 100 Steeles Ave West/ July 13 meeting

I would appreciate being notified of council’s decision.

I agree with the long overdue extension of the Yonge subway and understand the necessity of development in our
area.

How much development Is needed? I am not an expert In this field but I do own property on Crestwood Road.

I trust Council will make the decision that is best for all concerned.

Celestina Malfara
. Crestwood Road

Sent from my iPhone



